
“It is important and urgent to have new buildings for the seminary. At the 
moment we don’t have enough space and it is in a bad condition. This 
building houses the the Diocesan secretary, the parish, parish rooms, choirs 
who area always practicing as well as weddings and parties. This is all a 
great distraction from our studies. With a new centre we would have enough 
rooms for both men and women separately as well as houses for the teachers. 
As seminarians we need to not just learn about theology but also other 
activities that we can take with us to the people we find at our churches. If 
we had a separate space we could also develop other activities such as 
agriculture.”

Joana Chilengue
1 of the 4 women 
studying at the seminary


